Face Coverings Exemption 

There is no requirement for GPs to confirm eligibility for exemption from using face coverings.  
The government advice about exemptions relating to their use on public transport can be found here  https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-passengers#exemptions-face-coverings 

There is an easy read version of this guidance here https://www.keepsafe.org.uk/mask 
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